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I absolutely oppose conversion therapy as a tool to use towards the LGBTQ+ 

community, as it has been proven to be incredibly harmful. I support HB2485, minors 

(and anyone else), should not be subjected to conversion therapy because of the 

ramifications can really have a negative impact.   

 

 

 


